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All City Council High School Meeting   

We held our last meeting on March 15
th
 at Skyline.  Fifty-two students 

attended from Fremont, Castlemont, Bunche, Oakland Tech, Oakland High, 

Dewey, Sojourner Truth, Met West, Skyline, and CCPA.  We held a mini-

training on survey monkey, and how to enter the data and print reports for 

their student-teacher feedback surveys.  We also worked in small groups to 

discuss the agenda for our annual ACC Youth Action Summit.  We hope to 

have deeper conversations, with more students, on the issues we have been 

focusing on this year: quality teaching, student support, and safety.  We 

would like to invite our Board members, Superintendent, Deputy 

Superintendents, OUSD Police Chief, and district leaders to attend listening 

sessions that day, and be available for questions and discussion with the 

students.  The event will be April 18
th
, from 10am to 3pm. Listening 

sessions are in the morning, and the discussion between youth and adult 

leaders will take place after lunch.  
 

 

Our next ACC High School event will be our ACC Youth Action Summit on April 

18
th

 at First Unitarian Church, in downtown, at 685 14
th

 Street, next to the African 

American Museum. 

 

 

Our Next ACC Middle School Event is the 15
th

 Annual OUSD Middle School Peer 

Resource Conference, on April 3
rd

 at UC Berkeley, Clark Kerr Conference Center, 

from 8am to 3pm.  

 

 


